
THBC Minutes 9/3/24

The meeting was called to order at 5:18 pm.

Review and acceptance of 8/29/24 minutes.

The committee will research insurance costs of current building vs. a new structure and the
possibility of community use per Columbia County 2030 Report and resident input.

Examination and review of Jewell documents and drawings. Noteworthy was the Jewell survey
determining that the current building is 7 feet over the property line to the north.

Becky will contact Tim Ashley regarding the history of the burn pit area at the current recycling
site.

Becky will contact DJ Fence about the possibility of moving the current fencing (approx. 200 feet
of fencing) to the north or a different part of the current site as needed.

The Columbia County Highway Department (Gerald Lentz) appears to be the primary source for
driveway ordinances.

Discussion of the oral report which Paul will present to the board on September 10th.

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm.
Submitted by Ellen Richter


